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TECHNICAL BULLETIN NO. 3

The Perspecta Sound Stereophonic System was designed with
the understanding that all theatre reproducing systems were
or should be adjusted in accordance with the standards set
up by The Liotion Picture Research Council and accepted by
the v"Industry® as standards.

The release of pictures employing Perspecta Sound optical
track, reproduced on systems not employing a Lerspecta
Integrator has resulted inh several complaints from theatres.
in cooperation with several of the theatre service organi-
zations investigation disclosed, that in those cases, the
low frequency response of the reproducling system was boosted
abnormally. The low frequency resbhonse was then readjusted
in accordance with the Research Council recommendation, and
reprocuction was excellent.

No trouble was reported in theatres running Perspecta track
pictures, without an Integrator, where the low frequency
response characteristics were within the tolerances set up
by the Research Council stapdards,

Thersfore, it is recommended that all theatre service
organizations, equipment manufacturers and theatre operating
companies, investigate the low frequency response of the
optical reproducing system in the event undesirable low
fregquency disturbance 1s reported. Adjustment of the system
within the limits of The lLiotion Picturec Research Council
standards will correct the situation,
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